
        Welcome to  

       Christ Church Cathedral 
         Weekly News Sunday 15 September 2019 

                             FOURTEENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 

Services Today 

7.00am Eucharist 
Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

8.00am Sung Eucharist  
Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

9.30am Choral Eucharist  
Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

6.00pm Choral Evensong    
Officiant: The Dean   

Preacher: Rev’d Canon Michelle Hazel-Jawhary 

Readers:  
8.00am Jane Smith & Selwyn Dornan 

9.30am Mel Nelson & Rodney Knock 

6.00pm Naomi Johnson [Jeremiah 19. 1-2, 10-15] 

             Greg Byfield [Colossians 3. 12-21] 

Welcome to worship at the 

Cathedral today, especially all who 

are visiting. 

Community Lunch, 12:30pm 

today in the Horbury Hunt Hall  

Sunday School – Children 

should meet in the St Christopher 

Chapel just before the sermon. 

Today’s flowers have been donated 

by David and Susan in memory of 

Bruce and Barbara Ballment. 

We welcome as today’s Evensong 

preacher, The Reverend Canon 

Michelle Hazel-Jawhary. Canon 

Michelle is Rector of Cessnock. 

SERVICES THIS WEEK 

Monday 16 September   
                                                    Ninian of Galloway, bishop and missionary 

7.00am Morning Prayer 

7.30am Eucharist 

5.00pm Evening Prayer 

Tuesday 17 September   
                                           Hildegard of Bingen, abbess and spiritual writer 

7.00am Morning Prayer 

7.30am Eucharist 

10.30am Eucharist 

12.10pm NGS Chapel 

4.00pm Spirituality Group 

5.30pm Evening Prayer 

Wednesday 18 September  
                                   John Ramsden Wollaston, priest and missionary of WA   
7.00am Morning Prayer          

7.30am Eucharist 

8.45am Eucharist 

5.00pm Evening Prayer 

Thursday 19 September   
7.00am Morning Prayer 

7.30am Eucharist 

5.00pm Evening Prayer 

Friday 20 September  
John Coleridge Patteson, first bishop of Melanesia, martyr      
7.00am Morning Prayer  

7.30am Eucharist 

5.00pm Evening Prayer 

Saturday 21 September              

  MATTHEW, APOSTLE, EVANGELIST AND MARTYR 

3.00pm Wedding 

5.00pm Eucharist 

 



 

Gluten free Communion Hosts are available, please request during Communion. 

 

Cathedral Prayer Group's Breakfast - Everyone is invited to join the Prayer 

Group next Saturday, 21 September, for the Eucharist at 

8.00am & then to share over breakfast at the home of 

Virginia Wheeler. Rev Dr Julia Perry will be our speaker 

with the topic, "Find your own Path". For further information 

contact Beth Ravenscroft (49631720) or RSVP to Virginia 

Wheeler (49261979) by 16 September. 
 

It’s time to book your table at trivia!  An exciting evening of 

entertainment and challenging questions is being planned and you 

don’t want to miss out! Organise a table of 6-8 or send me your 

numbers and I will collate a table for you. Pease see the flyer on 

the noticeboard at the rear of the cathedral for more info or contact 

Veronica on 0482 027 207 or ronnie.butcher@gmail.com 
 

High Tea- The Cardiff parish invites us to their High Tea on Saturday 28 September 

at 2pm at St Thomas’ Anglican Church. Cost: $15. RSVP by 21st September to 

Leanne- 49540557 or text 0408250741 or Karen- 0427225312. 
 

Bible Study Group- Everyone is welcome to join us on the 2nd & 4th Wednesdays of 

the month at 7pm in the home of Peter Ravenscroft. At the moment the group as 

begun to study the Book of Acts - seeing the spirit at work. If you would like more 

information, contact Peter Ravenscroft (49631720) 
 

Message from the Samaritans – All non-perishable foods such as breakfast 

cereals, milk, pasta & pasta sauces, 2min noodles and sandwich spreads. Also, 

toiletries for both men and women. ALL donations are most gratefully received and 

appreciated. Please leave your non-perishables in the Samaritans labelled bin at 

the back of the church any day of the week! 
  

Donations for Flowers - to donate flowers in memory of a loved one or as a thank-

offering, please advise Suzanne Evans on 4955 9170 and place your donation in an 

envelope listing the date for display and include a message and place in the wall safe.  

Flowers are required for 29th September, 13th, 20th & 27th October & 10th November. 
 

 

SERVICES NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 22 September:  FIFTEENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 

7.00am Eucharist   Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

8.00am Eucharist   Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

9.30am Choral Eucharist   Presider & Preacher: The Dean  

6.00pm Choral Evensong Officiant: The Dean Preacher: The Rev’d Mark Cooper   

mailto:ronnie.butcher@gmail.com


Newcastle Cathedral’s Mainly Music group - A fun group for children aged 0 to 5 

years and their parents or carers incorporating action songs and 

games that help to develop gross and fine motor skills, language 

and creativity. The cost is $5 per family. 10:00am to 11:30am every 

Thursday during school term in the Cathedral.         Your first session is free!    
 

ABM Missions September Project -   THE ABM MARTYRS APPEAL 2019 

   Please see the flyer & envelope at the back of the Church.  
 

PAPUA NEW GUINEA - NEWTON THEOLOGICAL COLLEGE  
Newton Theological College plays a crucial part in the Anglican Church 

because it is where clergy – the future leaders – are trained. The students, 

often accompanied by their wives and children, live on the campus during 

the residential component of their four-year Diploma in Theology course.  There has 

been some improvement in the water supply, but four water tanks are still needed and 

funds are yet to be found for the college to be connected to the national grid. The library 

has been renewed by a significant consignment of books. It’s providing much-needed 

help to the students who are trying to adapt to the changes in the curriculum, but more 

resources are needed to make it a better, up-to-date collection. Support is also needed 

for the complementary program for the students’ wives. The program includes literacy, 

health and sewing. Bishop Jeffrey Driver, Acting Principal of Newton College, says 

that there is also a need to purchase a vehicle for the college. Located 10 kilometres 

from Popondetta, it is a priority to have a robust diesel Ute to service the college and 

also to ensure a duty of care in case of illness or accident. ABM urges you to keep 

Newton College in your prayers. Your generous donation to this project will help 

provide for the training needs of students and their wives, as well as for the day-to-day 

needs of both the students and lecturers who live at the college. 

Thank You!  Envelopes can be found inserted in the pew sheet or at the back of the 

church. Please place your envelope with your details in the plate or in the wall safe 

at the back of the cathedral so it will become part of our Mission budget. 
 

 Upcoming Cathedral Services and Events 

 Police Remembrance Service – 1pm Friday 27 September 

 Choir Trivia Night - 6pm Saturday 12 October 

 Breast Cancer Awareness Service – 6pm Sunday 13 October 

 

We have taken measures to ensure that the Cathedral is a safe environment for all.   

All who work with children or youth have completed Safe Ministry Training and  

all clergy, staff and volunteers are subject to strict employment measures such as 

working with children checks. The Cathedral is committed to being a place where 

survivors of abuse experience care and support.  For a confidential discussion, 

please call or email the Director of Professional Standards 1800 774 945   

dps@newcastleanglican.org.au  or survivorsupport@newcastleanglican.org.au  

mailto:dps@newcastleanglican.org.au
mailto:survivorsupport@newcastleanglican.org.au
https://www.abmission.org/pages/donate-online-to-abms-2019-martyrs-appeal.html


Music Today  

 The Hearing Loop covers pews two to six as indicated on the South side of the 

Cathedral.    Please switch your hearing aid to the ‘T’ setting to benefit. 

 An access ramp is situated on the harbour side of the Cathedral. 

 Toilets are on the South side of the Cathedral, through the doors under the organ loft  

 You may sit with your children in the St Christopher Chapel on the right-hand aisle  

if you wish.  There is also a children’s activity sheet available from the sidespersons. 

 Please do not leave handbags and other valuables unattended in the pews at any time, 

their security cannot be guaranteed. 

 Parishioners and visitors are welcome to park in the Cathedral car park. On Sunday,  

extra parking is available at the rear of the Newcastle Club, enter via Newcomen St. 

 The steps and areas in front of the doorways to the Cathedral must be left clear at all times. 

       CATHEDRAL CLERGY  
 

DEAN OF NEWCASTLE  
The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer 

katherinebowyer@newcastleanglican.org.au  

0407 201 693 
 

 

The Reverend Angela Peverell (Hon. Deacon) 

angela.peverell@gmail.com  

0400 076 515 

CATHEDRAL OFFICE 
PO Box 221 NEWCASTLE  NSW  2300 

Email: cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au 

Website: www.newcastlecathedral.org.au 

OFFICE MANAGER:  Lisa Cater   
Mon-Thurs: 9.30am–4.00pm, Fri:  9.30am-1.00pm 

Ph: 4929 2052 

CATHEDRAL WARDENS 

People’s: Jane Smith, Pam Brydges & Graham 

Vimpani 

Dean’s: David Atherton 

   Please send any notices for inclusion in the pew sheet to                             

 cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au  by 9am on Tuesday 

CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL NEWCASTLE NSW     

8.00am 
Hymns 

Organist 

9.30am 
Introit 

Setting 

Anthem 

Psalm 

Postlude 

 

Hymns 

Organist 

Eucharist 
560(i), 546, 524, 626  

Peter Guy 

Choral Eucharist  
Alleluia (Palestrina)   

Missa Brevis (Palestrina) 

Agnus Dei II (Palestrina)  

14 (Chant: Flintoft) 

Con moto Maestoso from Sonata III 

(Mendelssohn)  

560(i), 546, 524, 626    

Peter Guy 

6.00pm 

Rite 

Responses 

Canticles 

 

Anthem 

Psalm 

Postlude 
 

Hymns 

Organist 

Choral Evensong  

APBA  

Grote 

Short Service in the Dorian Mode 

(Tallis)     

Sing Joyfully (Byrd)   

51: 10-19 (Chant: Cantrell) 

Variations on Amazing Grace 

(Bedard) 

609, 621, 594 

Keith Murree-Allen 

Organist and Master of the Choristers:   Mr Peter Guy 

Assistant Organist:   Dr Keith Murree-Allen  

mailto:katherinebowyer@newcastleanglican.org.au
mailto:angela.peverell@gmail.com
mailto:cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au
http://www.newcastlecathedral.org.au/
mailto:cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au

